October 13, 1977

Dr. Bryce C. Brown, Director
Strecker Museum

Bayler University

Waco, Texas 76703

Dear Dr. Brown:

It was Dr. Richmond Bronaugh who brought to my attention the stone
meteorite you have from the J. E. Hawkins Estate.

He gave me every bit of available information and we both worked
earnestly over a several year period of inquiry and correspondence in
a vain attempt to pin down a definite history of this stone. f;

e
I think the best idea now would be to name it Turkey Texas becaus
there is 2 possibility it was found in that area.

I have a very fat file on the subject and will possibly be in Waco
within three or four weeks. I could come by and discuss the subject
with you at that time if you wish,

Yours most sincerely,

Oscar E. Monnig

OEM/ ru
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422 Silica Street
Nelson, British Columbia,
Canada VIL 4M7



